
 

 

 

 

  

Christ Church C of E Junior School 
Newsletter 3 

 Friday 4th October 2024 

 

School Dinners- Next week back will be week 3 

School dinners are £2.65 per day which is payable on School Gateway. If your child would like a school dinner, they can 

order one daily. All they need to do is inform their class teacher during the dinner register.  

All meals are freshly prepared on site and there is always the choice of jacket potatoes or sandwiches if your child does not 

like the main menu option that day. 

Weekly Newsletter 

As we are now using Class Dojo for communication, the newsletter will be issued fortnightly. The newsletter will still pull 

together all the information you need and will provide you with an updated calendar of events. As the newsletter will now 

be fortnightly, our weekly ‘Writers of the Week’ and ‘Golden Jacket Awards’ will be posted by class teachers on Dojo 

weekly.  

 

 

This half term our Collective Worship theme is: 

Friendship: Encourage one another and build each other up  

1 Thessalonians 5:11  

Our key story for this value is: Feeding of the 5000 

Half Termly Special Awards 

Historically, children at Christ Church Junior School have collected house points towards a leaf 

award which parents would attend. We are now using Class Dojo as our system for rewards 

and recognition in the classroom, therefore, the leaf system will no longer be in place. The 

children will still come to a weekly achievers assembly where we will award a Writer of the 

Week, Core Value, Maths and Reader Awards. In addition to this, we will be having a half 

termly ‘Golden Awards’ assembly. During this assembly, 6 awards will be given per class: 

Writer, Reader, Mathematician, Science, Sports Star and Core Value. If your child is receiving a 

Golden Award, you will be invited to attend the assembly. Golden assemblies will always be held at 9.30am at the Juniors 

to allow parents to drop off at the Infant School. We will inform you one week before if your child will be receiving an 

award. 

Our next ‘Golden Awards’ Assembly will be Thursday 24th October. Class teachers will inform you if your child will be 

receiving an award. 

Junior School Library                     Reminder– Our library is open to families every Thursday after school. Collect your children in the normal way then re-

enter the school via the front office. Mrs Walker is waiting to welcome you! 

IMPORTANT! 

Reminder– We are a NUT FREE school. We have children in school with severe nut allergies. Therefore we cannot allow 

any nut products in school. It includes cereals bars and Nutella. Many thanks for your cooperation. 



Year 5 Viking Day! 

The year 5 children enjoyed an absolutely amazing Viking Day last week! Thank you for your parental 

contributions. The product is still open on School Gateway.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Netball 

Away @ Wolverhampton Grammar School. 4.00pm start Tuesday 15th October  

Year 4 and 5 Parent Workshops  

Thank you to everyone who attended the parent workshop this week. We 

hope it gave you an insight into our curriculum and the way your children 

learn during their Maths and English lessons. We are looking forward to 

welcoming Year 6 Parents on Tuesday 8th October and Year 3 parents on 

Tuesday 15th October.  

If you attended, your views on the workshop would be greatly 

appreciated. We will use this feedback to shape our workshops in the 

future.  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?

https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?subpage=design&FormId=SyVVeqRHu0S6ajUxZmQbWYRX1QvJJJVHkvdOx44CNDVUOFdPOEZNNEQ5WFpMNlZHVFROV0JITFoxUy4u&Token=c5c71c0a1a1a4cd7ae78233c2ad4aebd


Harvest Donations 

This year we will be collecting donations for ‘The Good Shepherd’ on Monday 7th 

October and the morning of Tuesday 8th October. Our collection is booked for 

Tuesday 8th October. Please ensure any donations are sent into school with your 

children by the morning of Tuesday 8th October at the latest.  

 

 

Parents’ Evening 

We will be holding our Autumn Term parents’ evening on Tuesday 22nd 

and Wednesday 23rd October.  

Please complete the form below by 3.30pm on 14th October.  Please 

ensure you complete a new form for each child. Appointments will be 

confirmed via Dojo by 4.30pm on Friday 18th October.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/v0ewaNSrqA 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Dojo 

Although Dojo is a wonderful communication tool, please 

ensure that all absences and urgent messages (such as a 

change to collection arrangements) are communicated via 

the school office. This can be by telephone: 01902558700 

or email: 

christchurchjuniorschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

We appreciate your cooperation with this matter.  

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/v0ewaNSrqA


Dates for your Diary (new information in bold)  

In order to make it easy for parents to find the information needed. Diary dates will be on the newsletter every week. Any new 

additions/ amendments are in bold to make them easy to identify and add to your diary. 

Monday 7th October– Harvest donations into school 

Tuesday 8th October– Harvest donation collected by The Good Shepherd. 

Tuesday 8th October– Harvest Service in church– children only 

Tuesday 8th October– Year 6 Parents’ Workshop Maths and Writing 1.30pm-3.00pm 

Thursday 10th October– Bright for Sight Day children to wear brightly coloured clothes to raise awareness of visual 

impairments. Donations to ‘Beacon’ can be made via the following link:  

Make your donation here and make a difference for someone with sight loss.   

Tuesday 15th October– Year 3 Parents’ Workshop Maths and Writing 1.30pm-3.00pm 

Wednesday 16th October– Flu Vaccine– Consent must be given via the link: Vaccination UK Immunisation 

(schoolvaccination.uk)  

Friday 18th October– Year 4 PE Workshop at St Regis– No permission required– local area visit. 

Monday 21st October– Year 6 workshop with PC Brittle– Anti-social behavior 

Tuesday 22nd October– Parents’ evening 

Tuesday 22nd October– Book Fair in the hall 

Wednesday 23rd October– Parents’ evening 

Wednesday 23rd October– Book Fair in the hall 

Wednesday 23rd October– Year 3 trip to Enginuity Payment is now available on School Gateway. The permission form must 

also be submitted. https://forms.office.com/e/y6iJk0qQ1M 

Thursday 24th October– End of term awards assembly– 9.30am– Your child's teacher will inform you if your child will be 

receiving an award. 

Friday 25th October– INSET DAY- SCHOOL CLOSED 

Monday 4th November– Year 6 parents meeting for London trip. 

Friday 8th November– Year 3 PE workshop at St Regis– No permission required– Local 

area. 

Thursday 14th November– Flu Vaccine ‘mop up’ for children who were absent on 16th 

October.  

Tuesday 3rd December– Year 6 trip to London 

Wednesday 4th December– Year 5 to Christingles service at St Michaels church– Led by St Regis– No permission required– 

local area visit. 

Thursday 5th December– Year 3 Creative Church in the Junior hall– Information to follow– parents invited 2.00pm start 

approx. 45 minutes. 

Tuesday 17th December– Church service– Parents invited to attend– 9.30am in church. 

Monday 13th January– Year 6 Social Media workshop with PC Brittle 

Tuesday 14th January– Year 5 Social Media workshop with PC Brittle 

Tuesday 8th April–  Year 4 Residential Parents’ Meeting 

Thursday 8th May– Friday 9th May– Year 4 Residential to Kingswood 

Tuesday 17th June– Year 6 Residential Parents’ Meeting  

Wednesday 9th– Friday 11th July– Year 6 residential to Laches Wood. 

https://beaconvision.org/donate-to-bright-for-sight
https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/wolverhampton
https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/wolverhampton
https://forms.office.com/e/y6iJk0qQ1M




Week beginning: 

14/10/24 

11/11/24 

2/12/24 

06/01/24 



Week beginning: 

21/10/24 

18/11/24 

9/12/24 

 

 



Week beginning: 

7/10/24 

4/11/24 

25/11/24 

16/12/14 


